
A COLLEGE PREPARATORY SCHOOL IN THE LASALLIAN TRADITION 
 

4315 MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR. BLVD., SACRAMENTO, CA 95820-2727   (916) 733-3600   www.cbhs-sacramento.org 

 
 

25 March 2025 — The Feast of the Annunciation 
 
Dear Christian Brothers Community —  
 
We write to you with an update from the Presidential Search Committee, and to express our deep 
gratitude for your continued interest and prayerful support to this process.  
 
After Zoom interviews with several applicants, the Search Committee has narrowed our search to the 
Finalist stage. We are pleased to welcome the following Finalist Candidates to come to campus on the 
days listed: 
 
Monday, March 31, 2025 — Ms. Andrea Flores, Vice President for Advancement, Justin-Siena High 
School 
 
Tuesday, April 1, 2025 — Dr. David Perry, Principal, Christian Brothers High School 
 
Wednesday, April 2, 2025 — Mr. Simon Chiu, Vice President of Advancement, Archbishop Riordan 
High School 
 
On each of the days above, our individual finalists will engage in a series of meetings and sessions with 
different groups within the Christian Brothers community. will all happen during the school day, and the 
times will vary by day. Finalists will meet with our Search Committee; Dr. Crystal Leroy, President; 
small groups of staff and administrators from the President’s Staff, Academic Leadership and Co-
Curricular Directors; and a group of current students. These Claudia Ugarte has sent calendar invites to 
those participating in those sessions.  
 
The next three sessions will happen at the same times each visit day: 
 

3:00pm — Cafeteria — Open Meeting with Faculty & Staff 
4:00pm — Meeting with the Board of Trustees 
5:00pm — Social with an Invited Group of Parents & Friends of CBHS. 

 
All participants at sessions will be welcomed to submit feedback by means of a survey distributed at the 
time of the sessions. The survey data will be useful to the Search Committee as they complete their 
duties, providing their confidential final report to the CB Board of Trustees. We have noted in the past 
that the charge to the Search Committee from the Board of Trustees: to recommend an unranked list of 
three candidates they deem most highly qualified and able to fulfill the role of President of Christian 
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Brothers High School. They were also charged to provide strengths and opportunities for each candidate. 
The Board of Trustees will have their own deliberation and provide their own report with their selection 
to the Lasallian Education Corporation (LEC) for their approval, according to the reserved powers in the 
corporation bylaws.  
 
Please know that after the conclusion of the Finalist Visits, the final stages of the Presidential Search 
will be quiet and confidential. Our consultants will be completing a thorough check of references, online 
presence, and such. Within the weeks ahead, as we all approach the Easter Season, the Board of Trustees 
will announce the results in a public statement to the entire community. 
 
We remain deeply grateful for the work of our Presidential Search committee, for at every step in this 
process, they have held in their minds and hearts, the Lasallian Catholic mission and the community of 
Christian Brothers High School. 
 
May the completion of our Lenten journey allow us to more greatly rejoice in the celebration of our 
Easter joy. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brother David Caretti, FSC, EdD 
Chair, Presidential Search Committee 
 
Kamaljeet Khaira 
Vice Chair, Presidential Search Committee 

 


